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               Topaz News 

Dear All, 

Thank you for coming along to the dragon hunt on Monday. We were very lucky with the 

weather and the children really enjoyed it. 

     

When we reviewed our project together, it was one of their favourite things. We raised £15 

which we will spend on some creatures to be curious about in our next project. 

Remember we have a visit to Redwood on the Thursday of the first week back. No school 

uniform will be needed, just layers of old clothes that can get muddy and wellies. As with other 

trips to the woods, a clean pair of shoes in a named bag and a packed lunch will be required. 

Sports Day 

We have started to practise our running, egg and spoon and medley races for this our annual 

sports day. This is early this year; 21.5.2019. We will race in the morning and parents can 

usually stay for a picnic lunch. I will send more details next term, but get the date in your diary. 

Journal share 

Our next journal share will be on Wednesday 15.5.2019 at 3pm.  

Have a wondeful Easter holiday. The children have been very interested in jungles and wild 

animals this week so they might like a trip to the zoo. We also looked at koala bears and found 

out that they now have these at Longleat Safari Park. 

The green books have some learning suggestions for your child. Developing number fluency 

with with adding and subtracting would really help us with our mathematical thinking next term. 

Kind regards, 

Sally Windmill 


